Dear Guest,
We are glad that you have joined us aboard the Disney Dream.

As you prepare for your day in Nassau, we want to let you know that Marathon
Bahamas will be hosting the Susan G. Komen Race for the Cure® 5K race on Saturday
morning. Each year, this international running event features two days of activities and
attracts hundreds of runners.

Guests venturing downtown should anticipate crowded festival like conditions and take
extra precautions to protect their personal belongings.

Due to this event, we also anticipate that some Port Adventure transportation may
experience delays due to increased traffic due to road closures. In some cases, Guests
may also expect to walk a little further to meet excursion transportation as parking
downtown and along the pier will be extremely limited.

We know there is much to do ashore in Nassau and hope that you have an enjoyable
day.

Sincerely,

The Cast & Crew
Disney Cruise Line



